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Prime Minister HRH Prince Khalifa bin Salman Al Khalifa and Crown Prince, Deputy Supreme Commander and First Deputy Prime Minister HRH 
Prince Salman bin Hamad Al Khalifa attended the wedding ceremony of Shaikh Abdullah, son of BDF Commander-in-chief Field Marshal Shaikh 
Khalifa bin Ahmed Al Khalifa. The wedding ceremony was held at the Majlis of BDF Commander-in-chief. 

Deputy Prime Minister HH Shaikh Ali bin Khalifa Al Khalifa visited Jewellery Arabia Show 2017. The 
Deputy Premier highlighted the interest of the government chaired by HRH Prime minister Khalifa bin 
Salman Al Khalifa in promoting activities supportive to economic growth

Interior Minister Lt-General Shaikh Rashid bin Abdulla Al Khalifa received the US Secretary of the Navy Richard V. Spencer.  
Inspector General, Interior Ministry’s Undersecretary, Deputy Chief of Public Security, US Ambassador and Commander of 
the US Navy in Central Command, commander of the Fifth Fleet attended the meeting.

Kuwait Finance House 
Managing Director 
and CEO Abdul Hakim 
Yaqoub Al Khayat re-
ceived DT News Chief 
Editor Captain Mah-
mood Al Mahmood 
yesterday. The officials 
discussed mutual in-
terests and means 
to support the local 
economy in national 
media. Al Khayat laud-
ed the provision of DT 
News and appreciated 
its support to local es-
tablishments, financial 
institutions and banks.

Pakistan’s Ambassador Javed Malik received a group of Bahraini businesspersons at the Pakistan Embassy in Bahrain, led by Shaikh Daij 
Bin Isa Al Khalifa who visited Pakistan Expo held in Karachi. They discussed ways to further expand the contacts between the business 
communities of both countries. Also present were Nabeel Ajoor, Khalifa Al Mannai, Ahlam and Fawzia.

President of Bahrain Authority for Culture and Antiquities (BACA) Shaikha Mai bint Mohammed Al Khalifa took part in the 10th Islamic 
Conference of Culture Ministers held under the theme “Towards a Sustainable Cultural Development of Future Cities in the Islamic World”. 
The conference kicked off on November 21 in the Sudanese capital, Khartoum, under the patronage of Sudanese President Omar Al 
Beshir, and will continue until November 23

Al Areen Palace & Spa took part in a walkathon organised by Bahrain Cancer Society to support breast cancer fighters and survivors at the 
Bahrain Financial Harbour, where hundreds, including the Al Areen team took action.


